
BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS · 
March 23, 2023 

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on Thursday, March 23, 2023. Members 
present were Stephen Palmer, Karen O'Keefe and Gisela Harma. The meeting was 
called to order at 9:05a.m. 

Jennifer Lineaweaver, Director of Assessment and Derek Berube, Deputy Assessor 
discussed with the Board the assessment process during a revaluation. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:00 a.m. 

· Respectfully submitted, 

Karen O'Keefe 
Secretary 
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